MBI

MOLLOY BROS., INC.
ENGINEERING CONTRACTORS
800 NW 27th Ave. | Ft. Lauderdale, FL 33311

August 9, 2013

To: Luis Oliveira

City of Fort Lauderdale
200 N Andrews Ave. #300
Fort Lauderdale, FL

Dear Luis,

This letter is to signify that Molloy Bros., Inc. is interested in renewing our 2012-2013 Annual Utilities
Repair Contract for an additional year. We accept the existing terms and conditions found in the original
contract dated May 17, 2011 as amended and executed by City Commission on June 5, 2012.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,

“Chomas 0. Molloy
Thomas W. Molloy
President
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